

CITY OF PETERSBURG

POLICE DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE POLICE CHIEF

Chief Kenneth A. Miller Petersburg Bureau of Police 37 E. Tabb Street Petersburg, VA 23803 August 7, 2020

Mr. Chance Wilson CEO Binchmark P.O. Box 68393 Virginia Beach, VA 23471

Dear Mr. Wilson,

This letter is intended to serve as a thank you for your company's assistance as our leadership team moves forward. After the first session the impression of the staff was "when do we get to see session two". Some of the topic points were, your challenge of them to do more in the community and enough is never enough, you inspired personal goal from each to develop for the community and most of all you reached community leaders with a corporate delivery and that was refreshing.

The culture today desires change, yet they don't know what change looks like or even what it's supposed to be, I believe with your out of the box delivery along with your business style will make it easy for law enforcement to connect. The staff spoke openly about session two but with the same passion, you were open, honest and delivered a call to action. It stressed leadership at the lowest level something I've been trying sense I arrived in Petersburg. In short both sessions were spot on, and very well received. Thanks again for your help and I hope other agencies will get the benefits I received from your company.

Kenneth A. Miller

KAM/aml

Sincerely